

Dear Mark,

Thank you for the tireless hours that you and your team pour into our community! The child's life, the students education, the veterans health and the thousands of families that are impacted by our partnerships are immeasurable!

It is both an honor and pleasure to work along side of you. Your dedication and humanitarian efforts continue to be the difference maker in our community.

On behalf of the Williams Automotive Group, we look forward to many more years making a difference together!

Regards,

John Williams Chairman David Williams President